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Lugo 02.03.2020

® Dear Customer
e Dear Supplier

SUBJECT: CORONAVIRUS EMERGENCY

ICEL complies with the regulations provided by the Ministry of Health and the competent regional
authorities, by implementing the agreed recommendations to reduce the risk of Coronavirus contagion.

To reinforce the measures underway and to protect the health of all its employees, ICEL has adopted
some additional operational measures such as:

- restricted access to its plants for external visitors; meetings will be rescheduled and / or held
through remote connections;

- business trips and travels in Italy as well as abroad are forbidden;

- implementation of specific recommendations to protect workers and drivers during loading and
unloading of goods.

Our offices and plants are located in areas that are not directly affected by the ongoing outbreaks,
therefore our production and commercial activities continue without any interruption. The receipt of
incoming goods and the deliveries of our products are carried out according to the usual methods and
timescales.

The situation is constantly monitored and any changes, updates and developments will be promptly
communicated.

Sincerely
I.C.E.L. S.c.p.a.
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